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On March 16, 2023, at 9:35 PM, St. Louis County police officers from the North 

County Precinct responded to a call for service for shots fired and a ShotSpotter 

activation in the 10400 block of Monarch Drive. Responding officers located a male in 

a motor vehicle that had crashed in the front yard of a residence. The male was 

suffering from a gunshot wound. The male was transported to an area hospital for 

treatment of life-threatening injuries but succumbed to his wounds and was 

pronounced deceased. 
If you know who is responsible for these Homicides,  

Do Something… Call CrimeStoppers 
CrimeStoppers Tip Hotline: 

111---888666666---333777111---TTTIIIPPPSSS   (((888444777777))) 

If your TIP, called into CrimeStoppers, leads to the Felony Arrest of 
the subject(s) responsible for this Homicide you may receive a 

 REWARD OF UP TO $5,000.00 
 

To make donations to add to this reward: https://www.stlrcs.org/donate 
 

ALL TIPS INTO CRIMESTOPPERS ARE COMPLETELY ANONYMOUS.  

WE HAVE NO CALLER ID, NO VOICEMAIL AND NO WAY TO TRACE AN IP ADDRESS. 
 

ALL TIPS MUST BE CALLED OR EMAILED DIRECTLY INTO THE CRIMESTOPPERS TIP 
HOTLINE ONLY OR MUST BE RECEIVED THROUGH OUR FREE P3 APP TO BE 

ELIGIBLE FOR THE CRIMESTOPPERS REWARD. 

 
* Toll Free Tip Hotline: 1-866-371-8477*   

* www.stlrcs.org * Free App: P3 Tips* 

http://www.stlrcs.org/

